
November 30, 2020 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

RE: DE 17-136 - NHSaves Energy Efficiency Programs 

Dear Director Howland: 

Enclosed for filing with the Commission is the Third Quarter 2020 Report for the NHSaves 
Energy Efficiency Programs containing results for all the electric and natural gas utilities.   

A copy of this report was made available electronically to the Commission and all parties on the 
service list on November 30, 2020.   

Very truly yours, 

Marc E. Leménager 
Senior Analyst 
Regulatory, Planning and Evaluation 
Energy Efficiency 

Enclosures  
cc:  Service List 

73 W. Brook Street, Manchester, NH 03101 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 

Marc E. Leménager 
Senior Analyst, Regulatory, Planning and Evaluation 
Energy Efficiency 
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